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					Welcome Back to School!
The school year has begun, and educators and community partners are working together to plan and implement meaningful Science, Technology, Engineering and Math learning experiences for students.
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	Shipboard Experience
This week, students and teachers from Bandon, North Bend, Waldport, Newport and Warrenton are joining scientists aboard the OSU research vessel Oceanus to gain at-sea research experience. The project, “Building the STEM Pipeline through Oceangoing Research and Near-Peer Mentoring” is a collaborative effort that aims to enhance critical STEM skills among coastal learners.
Read the OSU press release
Follow stories of their progress on the Oregon Coast STEM Hub Facebook page and blog. In addition, researchers and teachers on board have also been blogging about their experience. Public tours of the ship are being offered in Portland on Saturday September 17, 2016 - Register for a free tour  
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	September 27 SC Meeting

The next quarterly meeting of the Oregon Coast STEM Hub Steering Committee will take place in Newport on Tuesday, September 27, 2016 from 11am to 3pm. As always, Hub partners are welcome to attend. If you would like to participate, please contact us for more information. 
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	Coast high school students helped deploy the CTD from the R/V Oceanus 






		Visit the Blog 
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	Upcoming PD

* Coastal Learning Symposium, Oct 14 in Newport: Oregon Coast STEM Hub educators receive $10 off registration with code "OCSH" at checkout. Travel support also available. Register
  

* PolarTREC Information Webinar- Sep 19 at 3:30pm online - Register

* EEAO Conference, Sept 28-30 in Sisters - Register

* Picture-Perfect Science 5 week online course, every week from Oct 5 - Nov 2: For K-5 Educators. This course is FREE for educators from the Oregon Coast STEM Hub. Register

* Marine Technology Summit, Oct 10-11 in Newport - Register

Find PD opportunities on the STEM Hub website! 
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			Archives of this and other Oregon Coast STEM Hub newsletters can be found on our website:  http://oregoncoaststem.oregonstate.edu

Contact Email:  OregonCoastSTEM@oregonstate.edu

Mailing Address:
Oregon Coast STEM Hub
Hatfield Marine Science Center
2030 SE Marine Science Drive
Newport, OR 97365
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